
City of Alhambra 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
AND ADJOURNMENT 

 
OF THE 

DECEMBER 19, 2016 REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

ALHAMBRA PLANNING COMMISSION  
(Notice No. N2M16-180) 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Alhambra 
Planning Commission beginning at 7:00 p.m., Monday, December 19, 2016, 
in the Council Chambers of the Alhambra City Hall is hereby CANCELLED 
pursuant to the order of the Planning Commission Secretary. 
 
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE ALHAMBRA 
PLANNING COMMISSION WILL BE HELD ON MONDAY, January 3, 2017, 
COMMENCING AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE ALHAMBRA CITY HALL, COUNCIL 
CHAMBERS, 111 SOUTH FIRST STREET, ALHAMBRA, CA. 
 
 
TONYA PACE 
PLANNING COMMISSION SECRETARY 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated:  December 5, 2016 
Notice No. N2M16-180 
Posted: December 5, 2016 
 


